
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

FROM: Blake Hayward, Fire Chief 

DATE OF MEETING: December 2, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: ISO Report 

 

DISCUSSION: 

ISO review is done every 5 years and then the City is given a rating based on their findings. This rating 
is used when factoring insurance rates for the residents and commercial property owners in our fire 
district.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


